
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2022-2023              2 September 2022 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
WELCOME BACK! 
Thank you for everyone’s support to allow a very successful 1st week back to school. 
 
CELEBRATION OF OUR STUDENTS’ EXCEPTIONAL RESULTS IN THE JUNE 2022 IGCSE/AS/A2 EXAMS 
For those who have only joined this week we would like to share the same message that we shared 
last week: 
Congratulations to all students who achieved exceptional results in the June 2022 IGCSE, AS and A-
Level exams. We are all extremely proud. I’ve attached the press release that featured in last Friday’s 
(p3) Khaleej Times for your reference. 
 
A special word of thanks must go to all the teachers and parents who supported our students to 
achieve at this impressive level. 

 
UPDATED CONTACT INFORMATION FOR SCHOOL STAFF 
Due to many changes across the campus over the summer holidays, the school extension numbers 

have changed. Please use the new extension numbers and email addresses as shared below: 

School Extension Numbers 

04-2886226 

If you cannot reach the certain extension number, kindly send an email to the respective department. 

You should receive a reply within the day. 

 

Reception  

Mr Rohit Raj 100  reception@arabunityschool.ae 

  Admission  

Mr Rami 115  admission@arabunityschool.ae 

Admission Secretary 

Ms. Lorraine 114 admissionsecretary@arabunityschool.ae 

Student Affairs  

Ms Renjitha 123  renjitha@arabunityschool.ae 

(re: Transfer 
Certificate)  

  
  

Accounts  

Mr Ajil 119 accounts@arabunityschool.ae 

Ms Rachelle 109 collections@arabunityschool.ae 

Mr Melrin (RBT) 125 rbtaccounts@arabunityschool.ae 

Ms May 228 creditcontrol@arabunityschool.ae 

RBT Transportation 

 Mr Atef 195  atef@arabunityschool.ae 

Human Resource  

Ms Deepika 117  hr@arabunityschool.ae 
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Doctor  

Dr Dimple Gupta 161  drdimplegupta@arabunityschool.ae 

Foundation Stage  

Ms Amee 105  fssecretary@arabunityschool.ae 

Primary Liaison (Year 1 – 6) 

 Ms Tanuja  104  primary.secretary@arabunityschool.ae 

Boys Secondary Secretary  

Mr Raji 223  raji.eltom@arabunityschool.ae 

Secondary Girls 

  130  hog@arabunityschool.ae 

Sixth Form Secretary  

Ms Jayanthi 127  jayanthi@arabunityschool.ae 

  

I will also attach the same to my circular for the next few weeks.  

 
Best wishes for the new academic year! 
 
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


